
 
 
Dear Humanities Undergraduates, 
 
We are writing to you with some exciting news!  We now have a dedicated email listserv and Instagram account to keep 
Humanities undergraduates informed about career development opportunities – including internship opportunities and 
professional development programming – as well as research opportunities, global learning opportunities, and more!  
 
Look for emails from School of Humanities Career Development and follow @ucihumcareerdevelopment on Instagram to 
stay connected on these topics!  
 

Winter & Spring Quarter Opportunities, Events, and Workshops: 
 

Humanities Internship Prep Program | Winter Quarter 2023 – CLOSED FOR WINTER 2023 
The Division of Career Pathways is partnering with the School of Humanities to support Humanities majors looking for an 
internship. Students can join the Humanities Internship Prep Program (HIPP) in Winter 2023 to prepare for the 
internship job market and earn up to $500! Full details are available here: https://career.uci.edu/hipp. NOTE: HIPP is 
closed for Winter 2023. Look out for the program again next year!  
 
DCP Internship Month | January 12-27, 2023 
Internship Month is going on now through Friday, January 27!  During this time, the Division of Career Pathways (DCP) 
will host signature in-person events, virtual events and promote various resources and opportunities across campus to 
help students make the most out of internship opportunities. View the full schedule and register for events here - 
https://career.uci.edu/internship-month/.   
 
UCDC + Humanities Workshop | February 1, 2023 
Wondering how Humanities undergrads can intern in Washington, D.C.? Attend a special UCDC information session 
tailored for Humanities majors! February 1 at 12pm. Lunch will be provided. RSVP on CampusGroups: 
https://cglink.me/2eo/r1925936 
 
New Course! Humanities 95 Professional Development | Spring Quarter 2023 
The School of Humanities is offering a brand-new course in spring quarter to introduce Humanities undergraduates to 
various field study and experiential learning opportunities in Humanities and at UCI. The course will include internship 
and research exploration and preparation activities designed to equip students with the skills necessary for career 
readiness and professional development. Enrolled students will receive 2 units of workload credit.  
 
Please contact us at humcareerdevelopment@uci.edu with any questions.  
 
Best wishes for a wonderful winter quarter! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brittney Pinney  
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